
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! 

 

Friday 10th May 2019 

Wb 13th May KS2 SATs 
week 

Wb 20th May KS1 SATs 
week 

Wednesday 22nd May Year 4 
Class assembly 2.50pm 

Friday 24th May Year 3 Class 
assembly 9.05am 

Friday 24th May - Finish school 
for half term 

Tuesday 4th June - Start school 
gates open 8.45am 

Tuesday 4th June - Year 3 trip to                   
Ribchester Roman Museum 

Tuesday 11th June - Fathers 
day PTFA ‘Pop up Shop’ (EYFS 
& KS1) 

Thursday 13th June - Fathers 
day PTFA ‘Pop up Shop’ (KS2) 

Thursday 27th June -Sports day. 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                               
I hope you enjoyed your Bank Holiday Weekend. It has 
been another short week in school which has absolutely 
flown by! 

On Friday 17th May we have entered an all girls/all    
ability football competition. It will be held at Fisher 
More High School from 4:00-5:30pm and is open to all 
our KS2 girls. Please think about this over the weekend 
and if you would like to take part see Mr Irvine on                  
Monday for a letter. Unfortunately places will be limited 
and  dependant on parent/volunteer transport.  

Please could you ensure that your child has the correct 
PE kit in school each week - there are many children in 
each year group who are having to either borrow school 
kit or miss out on the lesson. Over the last 2 weeks we 
have not had enough spare kit available in school for all 
the children who had forgotten their own!  

The next class assembly will be led by: Year 4 on 
Wednesday 22nd May at 2.50pm and Year 3 on Friday 
24th May 9.05am. All parents and family members are                         
welcome to attend.  

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.                        
Mrs Stinchon  

Take Care! 

Please, please be extra careful when driving &                  

parking near school. We have had a few near misses 

this week where parents or carers were seen driving 

along the pavement (!) when children were walking 

past. Also, when parking - the keep clear signs on 

the road are there for our children’s safety and 

should always be adhered to. Thank you. 

SAT’s Buster Breakfast! 

It’s an important week next week for Year 6 and we 

would like to invite the children to come into school 

early for a complimentary breakfast at 8.30am. 

This will be very informal and a time for children to 

relax and chat with their friends before the tests 

begin.                                                                                                   

Good Luck! 
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Inter-School Competitions 
Parents and Carers are always welcome to come and                 
support us at our inter-school competitions. Mr Irvine 
will continue to enter us into as many of these as   
possible. Look out for participation letters for             
up-coming events.  
Tuesday 14th May - KS1 Athletics at Pendle Vale 
Friday 17th May - Girls Football competition for                                    
beginners. 
Tuesday 21st May -Tri-golf competition. 
Wednesday 22nd May -Y5/6 Girls Football competition 

 

Monday  4.00 - 5.00pm                                                                           

KS2 Cross Country  with Mr Irvine - at 

Trawden Recreation Ground, Children to 

be transported by parents/carers.                                                                           

29th April, 13th May & 20th May  

Tuesday 3.30 - 4.30pm 

KS1 Photography Club with Mr Irvine 

Starts 23rd April –21st May (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30 - 4.45pm 

KS2 Stagedoor Drama Classes 

Starts 30th April - 25th June (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30 - 4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Football                                                                               

Starts 1st May - 22nd May (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax & Mrs Nelson                                                              

Starts 24th April - 22nd May (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30 - 5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

 

PTFA Father’s day Pop up Shop 

Father’s day is on 16th June and the PTFA 

will once again be running a “Pop Up Shop”. 

Gifts will be priced at £2 and children are limited to 

buying 2 items each. 

The shops will be open for business for EYFS and KS1 

on Tuesday 11th June and for KS2 on Thursday 13th 

June. Thank you, in advance, for supporting the 

PTFA. 

Attendance  

Punctuality and good attendance is an important                 

factor in your child’s education. When children miss 

days of school they are always ‘playing catch up’ with 

that day (or week’s) learning. 

LCC:- Did you know, that being just 15 minutes late 

each morning means your child would miss the   

equivalent of 10 days from school each year. 

We understand that illness and some days off are  

inevitable but please try and avoid unessential         

absences if at all possible.  

An absence request form must be completed for   

holidays or other planned absences. Fines may come 

into force if holiday’s taken in school time are 

deemed excessive.  

LCC:- For every week of school a child misses, they 

lose 25 hours of education which can never be                        

regained. 


